May 8, 1967

Delta Drilling Company
P. O. Box 866
Odessa, Texas

Re: Jurnegan Point Unit Well
No. l M’ SGQ. 5"24"25;
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

To date this office has received nNO response to our letter
of March 29, 1967, copy enclosed. Please contact thia office
immediately and advise us as to what arrangements have been
made to complete the work noted in our previous letter. As
considerable time has elapsed since the well wag Plugged, the
required work should be completed within 30 days.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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